
Grand Junction, Colorado 

November 2, 1918 

 

All the Commissioners having been duly notified, the City Council of the City of 

Grand Junction met in special session at 3 o'clock p. m., in the City Hall, with 

Mayor Cherrington presiding. 

 

Upon call of roll, the following Commissioners responded as present: 

Cherrington, Vedder, Vorbeck, Blackstone, Holmburg. 

 

The petition of L. O. Marshall and other residents of the West Side, asking the 

Council to quarantine all households afflicted with the Spanish Influenza, was 

presented and read. 

 

After some discussion of the matter of the petition, the Council, upon the 

advice of Dr. Carl W. Plumb, City Health Officer, did not deem it advisable to 

take action in the matter of quarantining houses of influenza patients, at 

present. 

 

On motion of Commissioner Holmburg, seconded by Commissioner Vedder, the Council 

adjourned. 

 

/s/ Charles K. Holmburg 

 

City Clerk. 

 

 


